From: (CAB-MALMSTROM)

Sent: vendredi 7 avril 2017 17:39

To:

Cc: ; VELASCO MARTINS Pedro (CAB-MALMSTROM)
Subject: RE: Request for a meeting with Amazon — 20th April

On behalf of Commissioner Malmstrém, | would like to thank you for your message below, requesting a meeting on
behalf of

Unfortunately, | regret to inform you that, due to previous commitments on that day, Commissioner Malmstréom will
not be available to meet

Thank you for your understanding.

Best regards,

European Commission
Cabinet of Commissioner MALMSTROM

BERLAFALI(b)
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium
+32

ec.europa.eu

https://europa.eu/european-union/eué0_en

We would like to highlight that for reasons of public transparency, Commissioners and their Cabinets only meet
organisations or self-employed individuals that are registered in the EU's Transparency Register (see here:

http://ec.europa.eu/transparencyregister). | would invite you to register if you have not yet done so, and send us your
registration number if you wish to request a meeting.

DISCLAIMER
"The views expressed are purely those of the writer and may not in any circumstances be regarded as stating an official
position of the European Commission.”





